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To whom it may concern,

While the acknowledgement of Daracon that current road haulage rates are unacceptable, the main issue of the
environmental impacts of the quarry expansion has not been addressed.

We, as a family of four living in Butterwick and attending Paterson Public School, fervently oppose the quarry expansion.
We highly value the green space of the area with its abundance of indigenous flora and fauna, particularly koalas, which
are now listed as an Endangered species. As the Martins Creek area is a known koala corridor, allowing further
destruction of this land is government apathy and misplaced interest at its worst.

Please do what is right and disallow the quarry expansion.

Anna Parsons (and family)





